Dutch Barn Preservation Society

Dedicated to the Study and Preservation
of New World Dutch Barns

Dutch Barn Preservation Society

Annual Meeting
Sunday, October 16, 2005
Barn Tour10:00 AM Lunch 12:00 NOON
Meeting1:00 PM
Foxenkill Tavern, Rte. 443/Helderburgh Trail, West Berne, NY, Albany County

ALL MEMBERS ARE ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND, WE WILL PLAN NEXT'S WORK ON OUR
DUTCH FARMSTEAD SURVEYDirections- from Schoharie- Rt. 30 to East on Rt. 443, just
across county line. From Albany- Delaware Ave or Rt. 85, West to Rt. 443. Just past the
Malcolm Dutch Barn. (518)872-1287

2006 DBPS Calendar-Our Calendar is our best promotional tool to reach the broader public. It
is a high-quality, art calendar, with photos by Geoffrey Gross, photographer of Dutch Colonial
Homes in America, and Stones Houses of Pennsylvania's Buck County. This is our major
fundraiser of the year, so please support our work by giving calendars to your friends and
family and ask your local Historic groups or Museums to offer it for sale. Volume Discounts for
Historic Societies, Bookstores, Giftshops. The 2006 Dutch Barn Calendar will be available at
bookstores for $15.00. Available directly from DBPS for only $12.00. To order: To order, send a
check for $12, made out to, DBPS, with “Calendar” on the note line, to: DBPS, c/o the Mabee
Farm, 1080 Main Street, Rotterdam Junction, NY 12150. For Info: Call Keith Cramer- (518)
438-8352

DONATIONS ARE NEEDED - Our Dutch Farmstead Survey is the most ambitious project in
our Society’s history. This is a mostly all-volunteer project but there are expenses to conduct
the survey and publish the results.

In addition, we are now located at the Mabee Farm Historic Site. The Farm is building a new
education/visitors center. The DBPS archives will be located here as part of a new research
library opened to the public. We are responsible for furnishing our section of the library.

Both projects need financial support. Please help by sending a donation to the DBPS, noted
“for the Survey Project” or “for DBPS Library” or both if you can. We are a private, non-profit,
501[c][3] educational organization. Thank you.



